

Pocklington Allotment Association(PAA)

Minutes of meeting held in the United Services Club, Pocklington on Tuesday 18 September 2018 at 19:30 hours.

Present: Steph Dennison(SD)(Chair)  
Pip Jackson (PJ)  
Judith Pink (JP)  
Harold Sleightholme(HS)  
Richard Tyreman (RT)  
Paul West (PW)

1. Apologies
  - a. Tony Sawyer
  - b. James Pink
2. Minutes of previous meeting approved.
3. Matters Arising:
  - a. Road Resurfacing – PW to contact Ian Gatenby, Shiptonthorpe – to take look and come up with a solution/quote.
  - b. Website – Access sorted. Awaiting invoice. Need to check all the links work.
  - c. JKP still to put postcode on notice board.
  - d. JKP to source notice boards on line.
4. Correspondence – none to discuss.
5. Treasurers Report – Nothing to report.
6. Building Permission approval:
  - a. Plot 51 – Greenhouse
  - b. Plot 35A – Shed
  - c. SD to put something on Facebook about weeding over the Autumn/Winter.
7. Plot Inspections:
  - a. Information redacted
  - b. SD to put a comment on Facebook about weeds during Autumn/Winter
8. AOB
  - a. SD asked that the Committee ban the use of carpets as a weed suppressant. It was agreed that this needs to be approved at the AGM. SD will research pros and cons to present at the meeting.

Meeting closed at 20:10

Signed .....

Date .....